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BDTHC MEMBERS, 
  
     NEW MEETING TIME " 7pm  AT THE FORTY 
FORT BOROUGH BUILDING IN THE BASEMENT". 
  
     The August Open Treasure Hunt is 

definitely on August 8th, 2015 at Lazy Brook Park in 
Tunkhannock, PA.  Hunt fields will be in the ditch again. 
  
We were unable to get a pavilion again this year but will keep 
trying.  We will have to use EZ ups again and hope the weather 
cooperates!  
  
Thanks to Gayle Gipson we will have a caterer for the food at 
the open hunt.  Menu will be hoagies, chips, sodas, water.  The 
hunt flier will be on the web site as soon as we are able to 
finalize the details.  We have entered the hunt info in the 
magazines and hopefully they will respond with some donations. 
  
     Just a reminder that club dues are due !   They may be paid 
at the club meetings to Ron Denman or by mail to the club PO Box 
with a check made out to BDTHC.  
  
     Unfortunately we were informed that the Ranger at 
Beltsville hunts every day even though their rules state no 
detecting till after Labor Day!  This kind of ruins a club 
outing there. 
  
     On a happier note the Christmas party will be held at our 
meeting place at the Forty Fort Borough Building.at our December 
8th club meeting. 
  
We will have Pizza, Wings and Soda.  There will be a $5.00 
charge per person to help pay for the Food.  There will be a 
gift exchange, if you want to participate bring a gift from 
between $10.00 and $20.00.  If you bring a gift you get a gift! 
  

"The Penn Pointer"



     The Spring Picnic Hunt will be on April 26, 2015 at the 
Goss's house.  A flier will be on the web site soon!  The Clubs 
birthday will also be celebrated at the picnic with the club 
supplying a cake.  
  
FINDS OF THE MONTH WINNERS FOR OCTOBER!
  
Coins:  Mike Gipson   2 reales 
Jewelry:  By Derr    Silver ring  
Misc.:  Francis Kelly   Bell
The members Drawing was won by Lois Kambief 
  
Congratulations to the winners! 
  
GOOD HUNTING and watch out for the Hunters (the ones with the 
guns) 
  
President BDTHC 
By Derr


